

Dear Parents/Caregivers,

As part of our school curriculum in Health and Physical Education and TravelSmart to Schools program, the Year 6 students are being offered the opportunity to participate in 2 hours of Bicycle Education.

Both GLA1 and GLA2 will participate in the Bike Ed over two days in Week 10 Term 3 during their Health sessions with Miss Foulds. The program consists of practical activities conducted outdoors in the school grounds predominantly on the basketball courts and oval. We will not be venturing onto any roads during the sessions. The focus will be on a variety of bike related skills and issues and will provide the students with the opportunity to enhance their bike riding skills and abilities and develop a greater awareness of road safety and bike maintenance.

Students will be required to bring a helmet, appropriate footwear and a bicycle in safe working condition. It would be appreciated if bicycles could be checked before the commencement of the programme to ensure they are safe to ride. If students do not own a bike they are able to organise with other students to borrow bicycles if permitted by parents.

The team at Bike Skills will be running two sessions for the students;

## Tuesday the 22<sup>nd</sup> September

Session 1 GLA2 – 10:40am – 11:40am Session 2 GLA1 – 11:40am – 12:40pm

## Thursday the 24th September

Session 3 GLA2 - 10:40am - 11:40am Session 4 GLA1 - 11:40am - 12:40pm

Please complete the attached form to indicate your approval and give permission for your child to participate in the Bike Ed program.

It would be appreciated if you and your child will allow students who do not own a bike to borrow your child's, please indicate on the attached form if you give permission.

If you have any questions please feel free to email me on <a href="mailto:chloe.foulds@education.wa.edu.au">chloe.foulds@education.wa.edu.au</a>.

Kind Regards

Chloe Foulds
Performing Art & Health Specialist Teacher
Madeley Primary School